





WAKEMAN-LAMBART HOUSE

Head of House: D. W. Crawford House Captains: Georgina Dawson and Joe Patmore

e-mail: dale.crawford@ellesmere.com

28th May 2021

Dear Parent,

HOUSE BARBECUE

After a most interesting few months, we hope to bring the year to a close with a Barbecue for the members of Wakeman-Lambart House.

The event will take place on the evening of Thursday 10th June, from 6.00pm until around 8.00pm. There will be various games to precede the food, and it will be a chance to say our thanks to the House Captains; Joe and Georgina. All pupils who are in College on that day are expected to attend - both Boarders and Day Pupils - and I hope that we are able to pull together and have a good evening.

In order that catering details can be confirmed as early as possible with the kitchen staff, I would be grateful for any information about specific dietary requirements, such as provision for any vegetarians or any food allergies. There is no charge for pupils as it is a House event: please note that separate arrangements will need to be made for collection of pupils at the end of the night.

I hope that your child will be able to join us for this special occasion.

Yours sincerely,

WAKEMAN-LAMBART HOUSE FORMAL DINNER
Please return by Tuesday 8th June to dale.crawford@ellesmere.com

Name of pupil

He/she is able/unable to attend on Thursday 10th June 2021

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286

www.ellesmere.com